
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             22nd October 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
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This Sunday Evening 22nd October: 
      Elizabeth Anderson will play 

harpsichord at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

Next Sunday Evening 29th October: 
           Mary Anderson will play the  

Classical Harp at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

 

On Sunday Evening 5th November: 
           An ensemble from The Australian 

Chamber Choir will sing at the  

5pm Student Mass. 
 

On Sunday Evening 12th November: 
           The Geminiani String Quartet 

will play at the 5pm Student Mass.  

 



Last weekend's Trivia Night was a great success   
 
like an evening picnic, with shared food, a buzz of conversation, 
new friends, tricky questions, entertaining games. 
    
Congratulations to the winners - Trish McNamara's table. 
   
The raffle and a small surplus from seat tickets has generated 
over $4000 for the parish's social justice support.   
Big thanks to ticket sellers, and especially to our generous donors 
and suppliers of the great raffle prizes. 

 

 

 

 



 

St Carthage’s Christian Meditation Group will 
continue meeting for the next four weeks on 

Tuesdays from 5:30 – 6:15pm at St Carthage’s 
Church. 

After a trial period we will evaluate the future of the 
group. 

A twenty five minute meditation will be introduced 
and we will listen to a brief excerpt from John Main.  
 

There will be time for a short shared reflection 
afterwards. 

Please contact Susan Fryberg sfryberg@gmail.com 
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Saturday, 28th October at 2.00pm 

 
At St Brigid’s Church,  

In the lawn area in front of the presbytery 

378 Nicholson Street, North Fitzroy 

Celebrant: Bishop Hilton Deakin 

 

Bring – under due control – your pet animals, or come 

without an animal. 

 

Organized by Catholic Concern for Animals – Australia  

(a society devoted to concern for animals and the 

development of philosophy and theology relating to 

animals.) 

Contact (e-mail): johndrennan1934@yahoo.com 
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Last Wednesday we held out final  

Spirituality in the pub evening for 2017.  

 

Fr. Frank Brennan explored issues around the Royal 

Commission on sexual abuse.  

 

We will resume the series next March 2018. A sincere 

thanks to our Committee for inviting superb speakers and 

facilitating the evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

are sponsoring a seminar - “The Undoing of Australia Fair”  

on Sunday 12 November from 9:15 am to 1 pm 

at the ANMF Building, 535 Elizabeth St  

(between Queensberry St and Victoria St). 

Hear incisive reflections on the occasion of the first anniversary of 

the asylum-seeker deal between Australia and the US from top 

speakers Gillian Triggs (former President, Australian Human 

Rights Commission), David Manne (Director of Refugee & 

Immigration Legal Centre), Michael Gordon (journalist, former 

political editor of The Age), and Natasha Blucher (a former case 

worker on Nauru). Book here at www.trybooking.com/SDRS ($15), 

or search on “Grandmothers seminar” under Buy Tickets after 

Googling Trybooking.com. 
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Jesuit priest Fr Frank Brennan has been a long-time advocate for human rights and social justice 

in Australia. He currently holds the position of Chief Executive Officer of Catholic Social Services 

Australia. Frank is an adjunct professor at the Australian Centre for Christianity and Culture. He is 

also the superior of the Jesuit community at Xavier House in Canberra. He is, and always has 

been amplifying the voice of conscience, especially the voice of those who are marginalised. 


